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VICTOR TOWNSHIP CONNECTIONS 
 December 2019 

PHONE:  517-651-2094                                 WEBSITE:  Victortwp.org                                    FAX:  517-651-2096 

 

Victor Township Office Hours 
Monday thru Friday 2:00 pm – 5:00 pm 
Every effort will be made to adhere to the above office hours.  In the event we are unable, please call us at 
 (517) 651-2094 and leave a message. We will return your call as soon as we can.  If you require assistance 
and cannot come in during regular business hours, please feel free to make an appointment. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Township Board  
The Board meets at 7:00 p.m. monthly on the 
second Monday of the month.  Specific meeting 
dates for 2020 will be set at the December 9th 
meeting and posted on the website and at the 
Township Office.  Please contact Supervisor Malkin 
48 hours in advance of a meeting if you would like 
an item added to the agenda.  Meeting agendas 
and minutes are posted on the website.   
 
All Board Positions Open for Election in 2020 

for the 2021-2024 Term  

Election Workers Needed 

If you have ever wondered how to become more 
active in government, there are plenty of opportunities 
for you that do not involve running for elected office. 
Michigan has 83 counties, 274 cities, and 1,242 
townships. During an election, each of these units of 
government requires a staff of paid workers to work at 
the polls. 

Precinct inspectors are people who are paid to assist 
voters at the polls on Election Day. Registered voters 
interested in serving as election inspectors must 
submit an election inspector application to their local 
clerk. In addition to their name, address and date of 
birth, applicants must include their political party 
preference and qualifications to fill the position such 
as education or experience. 

A precinct inspector must be a registered voter of the 
State. They cannot be a challenger, candidate, 
member of a candidate's immediate family, or a 
member of the local Board of Canvassers. Anyone 
convicted of a felony or an election crime may not 
serve. 

Precinct inspectors are covered by the federal 
Minimum Wage Act. 

The township clerk will be able to answer any 
questions you have regarding becoming and/or being 
a precinct inspector. Why not consider helping your 
community and becoming more politically active by 
becoming a precinct inspector?   

Applications available at:   
Mi.gov/sos 
Victortwp.org 
Victor Township Office 
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TOWNSHIP CONTACTS 
 

Supervisor:  Warren Malkin  (supervisor@victortwp.org)  Clerk:  Amanda Conklin   (clerk@victortwp.org) 
 
Treasurer:  Paula Willoughby (treasurer@victortwp.org)  Assessor: Beth Botke  (assessor@victortwp.org) 
 
Trustee:  Mike Wall (trustee2@victortwp.org)                                       Trustee:  Julie Townsend (trustee1@victortwp.org) 
 
Deputy Treasurer:  Cassy Brown                  Deputy Clerk:  Jackie Doyle (deputyclerk@victor.org 

                                

 

 

ABSENT VOTER REQUEST 
 

Victor Township Clerk’s office maintains a Permanent Absent Voter List.  The Permanent Absent Voter 

List is a list of voters who are choosing to vote by absentee ballot.  All voters on the list are automatically 

sent an Absentee Ballot APPLICATION for each election scheduled for Victor Township.  Once the 

application is received, it must be completed, signed and returned to receive an Absentee Ballot for a 

specific election.  This process is followed for every election.  To qualify, you must be a registered voter 

of Victor Township.  If you would like to be placed on our Permanent Absent Voter List, please fill out 

the form below and return it to the Victor Township office.   This does not require you to vote absentee 

ballot for every election but allows you the option.      

                                                                                                                                                      

PERMANENT ABSENT VOTER LIST REQUEST 

I AM A REGISTERED VOTER OF VICTOR TOWNSHIP AND WISH TO BE PLACED THE 

AUTOMATIC ABSENT VOTER LIST.  I UNDERSTAND THAT I WILL RECEIVE AN 

APPLICATION FOR AN ABSENTTEE BALLOT FOR EVERY ELECTION HELD IN VICTOR 

TOWNSHIP. 
NAME  _________________________________________________ 

 

BIRTH DATE_____________________ 

 

ADDRESS __________________________________________ 

    

CITY ________________________________ STATE _____ ZIP ___________________ 

 

SIGNATURE ______________________________________________ 

  

DATE __________________ 

                                                               RETURN TO:  VICTOR TOWNSHIP CLERK 

                                                                                           6843 E. Alward Road 

                                                                                           Laingsburg, MI  48848 

 

 
 

Please remember to complete the  

Victor Township Master Plan Survey  

and return by December 15th 2019.   

Your input is valuable!   
There is a Lock Box located at the entrance of the Victor Township Hall. 
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